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Sent from Mail for Windows
I wish to strongly object to flights into and from Dublin Airport between the hours of 11pm and
7am.
 
The quality of life for my family and myself would be majorly impacted by constant night time
noise, sleep disruption, invisible air pollution and toxic fumes.
 
This proposal to allow flights between 11pm and 7am means COP 26 targets won’t be met.
 
Anna Maguire
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